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June 2022 
 
Re: Behaviour Improvement Journey 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                  
 
Thank you to the families who have attended our Behaviour Improvement Journey presentations 
this week. Your support is greatly appreciated and your questions and feedback have been 
invaluable.  
 
We fully realise that not all families have been able to attend, but want to ensure that all 
stakeholders are aware of the developments we are implementing from Tuesday 28th June. Over 
the past six weeks, we have taken the following actions to ensure the right steps are in place to 
support our journey: 
 
• Regular staff training 
• Student assemblies 
• Student training during Personal Tutor time 
• Student feedback through OHA website 
• Feedback to staff and students 
• Parental Information Evening (x2) 

If you have been unable to attend either of Parental Information Evenings, please click on the 
link below, which will give you access to the presentation that was shared with parents and the 
key documentation that will allow you to fully understand the developments we have made to 
our current systems. 
 
Ormiston Horizon Academy - Parents	
 
With regard to detentions, if your son/daughter is unable to attend a detention for a valid reason, 
please contact reception by 2pm on the day of the detention with the required details. The 
detention will then be rearranged for the next available afternoon. 
 
We are looking forward to implementing our revised system and believe it will support students’ 
learning, as well as further emphasising our Academy Values of Respect, Resilience & 
Responsibility. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and I look forward to feeding back to you before the end 
of the academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr A Fitzgibbon 
Principal  
 


